
Dear Room 4 Families,  

 

Hello families. Happy Spring!! I hope 
you all enjoyed your Spring Break and 

the nice weather that is now here! Please 
remember that we go outside rain or 
shine, so please have your child wear 

appropriate clothing and shoes.  

Earth Day is April 22m but since we are 
closed, we will celebrate it on April 20. 
We will discuss ways we can help our 

community, neighborhoods, classroom 
and environments to be better and 

clean.  

We will also welcome a ladybug dome to 
watch their lifecycle and how they grow 

and develop. Once they are ready, we 
will release them during our annual 

ladybug release day. :)  

 

“The land is where our roots 
are. The children must be 
taught to feel and live in 

harmony with the Earth.” -
Maria Montessori  

 

April 19: K’s field trip to Idaho Children’s Museum. We will depart at 9:30 a.m. 

April 20: Earth Day celebration 

April 21-22: School closed for Parent Teacher Conferences 

April Newsletter Room 4 
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I m p o r t a n t  c l a s s r o o m  D a t e s  a n d  R e m i n d e r s   

I m p o r t a n t  a l l  s c h o o l  d a t e s  a n d  r e m i n d e r s   

KINDERGARTEN FYI!  

P.E. and Music (the Montessori Bells) will be every Friday (P.E.) & Wednesday (Bells). Please en-

sure that your child wears appropriate shoes in order to participate in P.E. 

  K’s will have a field trip this month to Idaho Children’s Museum  

Composer of the Month : 

•  Mozart and the children will be able to listen to his 
work during our workcycle. 

Cultural : 

• Africa-foods, musical insturments, plants, living & 

non-living, animals, flags, vertebraes, and counties 
within Africa.  

• Weather (types of clouds, water-cycle, what makes a 
rainbow) 

FYI: 

-Please view our Parent Communication Board as we 

need families to: 

-sign up to wash our work rugs and washcloths  

-sign up to bring in food for practical life area 

 

 


